
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF WINDSOR 

FEBRUARY 3, 2020 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Council of the Town of Windsor, 
will hold a public hearing in the Council Chambers at the Windsor Town Hall, 275 Broad 
Street on Monday, February 3, 2020 at 7:15 p.m. (prevailing time) to hear public 
comment on the following item: 

 FY 2021 BUDGET DEVELOPMENT 

Dated at Windsor, Connecticut, this 24th day of January 2020. 
 

WINDSOR TOWN COUNCIL 
By:  Peter Souza, Town Manager 
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